
PINELLAS COUNTY FIRE CHIEF’S ASSOCIATION 
February4, 2010, Regular Meeting Minutes  
 
The meeting was called to order by Chief Lewis at 12:40 PM.  Roll call was taken with 25 members in 
attendance. 
 
Chief Fant made a motion to accept the minutes of the previous meeting. 
 
Second by Chief McGuff  
 
Treasurer’s Report as of December 1, 2010: 
 
 PCFCA Checking $4,604.26  Motion to accept: Chief Angle 
 PCFCA Extrication $143.32  Second:      Chief Meyer 
 PCFCA Training/Ed. $2,748.00 
 SCFSK Checking $1,995.68    
 SCFSK CD  $5,144.30   
 Total   $14,635.56 
 
Guests /Presentations 
 
Zoll – Craig Hare introduced Zoll regarding EPCR.  Craig stated the EPCR cannot be purchased with State 
grant money. 
 
PTEC – Greg Lanning stated NTN/CPAT ready to go.  Grand Opening 2/18 0900   
 
 
 
Correspondence 
 
 
None 
 
 
New Business 
 
 
Nominating Committee – Chief Fant will present slate next month. 
 
Welcome to Tom Malone the newest Fire Chief. 
 
Fire Ops 101 will be on 5/22/10. Chief Accetta requested $1000.00 seed money from PCFCA.   
 
Unfinished Business 
 
PCCLB replacement for Chief Jolley to be recommended by Fire Marshal's committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Committee Reports 
Operations Chiefs 
 
Looking for assistance from fire chiefs toobtain pre plans of schools.  Pinellas County Schools refuse to allow 
preplans on 911 computers. 
 
Positive Pressure Attack – Operations is concerned that not all departments utilizine and are not familiar with 
this tactic.  Wish to delay implementation until all departments are trained. 
 
 
 
Fire Marshals 
 
Signs for light weight truss construction should meet state requirements.   
 
 
 
PALS 
 
No CME this month 
 
Bayflite will fly in Pasco County only from 11pm to 7 am, feedback system now in place for medics who call 
for air transport 
 
Firefighter Cook recognized with first annual QAR award. 
 
 
Training Officers 
 
Countywide drill on track in St. Pete 
 
 
 
 
EMS Advisory Council 
 
None 
 
 
Opticom 
 
None 
 
 
 
Fire District Contract 
 
None 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Affiliate Reports 
Public Safety 
 
911 distributed annual statistics report 
 
PCSO – 911 conflict still ongoing no resolution in sight until budget is finalized 
 
Station decoders will need to be replaced or modified to meet P25 standards.  Plan on $16,000 per decoder for 
replacement costs by Dec 2012. 
 
LP15 exchange with Philips agency b agency. 
 
Target Safety for CME is being explored. 
 
 
Medical Director 
 
Feb 16 is a PALS and QA meeting 
 
STEMI information is being fed back to the system 
 
 
SunStar 
 
Started new hub with 5 trucks 24/7 in North County. 
 
“200” cars for North 
“300” St. Pete 
“400” coming out of HQ 
 
 
Emergency Management 
 
None 
 
 
 
St. Petersburg College Fire 
 
Academy #26 on going 
New part time class has 25 candidates 
 
Forcible entry simulator will be added soon 
 
 
 



St. Petersburg College EMS 
 
None 
 
 
Red Cross 
 
 
 
 
Good of the Organization 
 
Mark Postma from Sunstar annouced that Jeff Taylor may be going to Alameda County / Oakland if they get 
the contract. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:30 PM. Next Meeting is March 4, 2010. 
 


